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Ottawa, 25th March, 1903.

Dear Mr. Davis :-

In answer to your verbal enquiry

about the land tendered for by Mr. W. E. Gladstone, I beg

to say that on the 24th October, 1902, you wrote stating

that Mr. Gladstone wished to get the land if it was still

open for purchase, and, on the 4th November of the same year,

you were informed that the Department was prepared to carry

out the sale to him upon his paying the balance of the first

payment, amounting to $80.00. No payment, however, has

since been made by him and nothing further has been done

in the matter.

Yours truly,

F.T.K.

Secretary.

T. O. Davis, Esq., M. P.,

House of Commons,

Ottawa.
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